
 

 

Year 5 – Autumn Term 2 Bulletin 

Welcome back – we hope that everyone had a restful half term. We are continuing to investigate 

Ancient Egypt with the following enquiry question: What is the secret to a successful Ancient 

Egyptian Afterlife?  

 

The Year 5 creative homework project that is centred on this question was originally due on Friday 

8th December. Due to the additional PE day detailed below, we are now extending this to Monday 

11th December.  

Here are some important dates to be aware of in this half term: 

Wednesday 15th November – Y6 Residential offer ONLINE meeting for parents 7pm – 7:30pm 

Thursday 7th December: 

Trip to the British Museum – We are very excited to be taking Year 5 to London in December to visit 

the British Museum. A separate letter has already been set out with the important details (including 

payment).  

Friday 15th December: 

We would like to invite the Year 5 parents into each classroom from 15:00 to 15:15 on Friday 15th 

December to share in the successes and learning about Ancient Egypt during this term.  

Monday 18th December 

We are delighted to be able to invite parents and carers of our Year 5 children into school from 

15:15 to 15:45 to experience what their children have been learning about in this term.  

PE: 

PE for Year 5 is on Thursday. Uniform for PE is black PE shorts, a plain white t-shirt, white socks and 

trainers. As the weather gets colder, the children can wear plain black tracksuit bottoms with their 

school jumper or cardigan. Earrings must be removed for PE lessons and long hair should be tied up 

at all times as per our school policy. Please ensure all items are labelled with your child’s name. 

The Year 5 children will have an additional PE day on Friday 8th December. Library day is Tuesday. 

Please ensure your child brings their library book to school to change if they are ready to. 

Y5 Parent Consultations will be held in w/b 8th January 2024 with booking open in December 

 


